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Mirage Heights 

Annual Meeting Reminder & 

Road Transfer Information 

Wednesday, March 21, 2018 6:00PM – Fountain Hills 

Community Center 

We will begin the process of transferring the ownership of the roadway back to the city at our 
annual meeting we will provide: 

  
* the description of the property being deeded 
*the quit claim deed requiring signature AND 

*a notary to complete the process. 
  

It is extremely important that this process be completed in a timely manner.  The city has set 
a completion date of April 15, 2018 

  

Transferring the property to the city, is consistent with the original intent of ownership.  It 

transfers the road maintenance expense, estimated at $40,000, to the city, as well as all 
liability issues associated with ownership. 

  
Questions please call. 

514-775-1520 
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